
 PRODUCTION ORIENTED THEATRE WORKSHOP
3Oth DECEMBER TO 29th JANUARY



About the Workshop

           Gargaon College, which has completed sixty glorious years of existence, has been

working not only for the furtherance of academics but also that of culture, sports etc.

As part of such initiatives, the college has taken a step towards the preservation and

promotion of the rich cultural heritage of Assam by planning to stage ‘Harmohan,

Gojoketu Upakhyan, Dhritarashtar Digbijoy Aru Trishira Doityo Nidhon’ Bhaona under

the aegis of the teachers, non-teaching staff and students of the College on 29th

January 2023. By keeping in view the planning to stage ‘Harmohan, Gojoketu

Upakhyan, Dhritarashtar Digbijoy Aru Trishira Doityo Nidhon’   the college organized a

one-month production-oriented theatre workshop from 30th December 2022 to 29th

January 2023. The organization of such production-oriented theatre workshops help

the students to upgrade their skills in acting.

Flyer of the Workshop

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Bhaona
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Print Media Coverage

Digital Media Coverage

CLICK HERE

Youtube Link 

CLICK HERE

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uNHT56ziWZw
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0SqfzPSecxE

